
 
13.12.2020 
 
Dear Parent  / guardian, 

The process of testing and contact tracing is part of the ‘new normal’ as together we 
all strive to manage the COVID -19 pandemic as safely as possible across our 
communities. 

At Llangennech school we follow the ‘Test, Trace and Protect’ guidelines carefully, 
self-isolating when we are requested to. As a result, we are experiencing some 
staffing challenges  and so our junior classes will now need to work from home from 
Monday onwards. Please see our Blended learning timetable on our home page.  

We apologise for the inconvenience that this may cause, however I’m sure you’ll 
appreciate that we have no other option under the current circumstances. We will 
provide plenty of engaging work for your child to enjoy over the forthcoming days 
and look forward to them returning to us in January. 

Many thanks for your ongoing support, 

Yours faithfully, 

Gary Anderson 
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